
1

Mark Edgerley

From: Heather Heelis - Rendlesham Parish Council <clerk@rendleshampc.org.uk>

Sent: 15 November 2014 15:23

To: suffolkcoastallocalplan

Subject: Community Infrastructure Levy - Draft Charging Schedule

Dear Sir/Madam 

  
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the above consultation.  
  
Rendlesham Parish support the proposed charges as outlined in the Draft Charging Schedule and that 
parishes with a neighbourhood plan will receive 25% of any community infrastructure levy arising from 
developments in their area. 
  
Kind regards 

  
Heather Heelis 

Parish Clerk 

Rendlesham Parish Council 
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